
 

 

 

VAT number 756 2770 08  

 

planning@camden.gov.uk 

London Borough of Camden 

5 Pancras Square  

Town Hall,  

Judd Street 

London 

WC1H 9JE 

 

21 May 2021 

Crossrail 2 Ref: CR2-3673-2021 

 

Dear Jennifer Walsh, 

 

2021/2164/P : 

Land to the North of the British Library 96 Euston Road London NW1 2DB 
Request for scoping opinion under Regulation 15 of the Town and Country Planning Environmental Impact 

Assessment (EIA) Regulations 2017, for proposed development involving the creation of commercial space and the 

extension of the existing British Library and Crossrail 2 works at basement level within approximately 73,000sqm of 

commercial space; 10,000sqm of new library accommodation and the Alan Turing Institute; 1,700sqm of the replace 

BLCC and British Library Sound Archive and 5,000sqm of infrastructure located at basement level for Crossrail 2, along 

with associated basements; landscaping; highways works; parking bays; public realm; cycle spaces; plant; large vehicle 

access and servicing. 

 

Transport for London (TfL) administers the Crossrail 2 Safeguarding Direction made by the 

Secretary of State for Transport on 24 March 2015. 

With reference to your letter to TfL dated 10 May 2021, requesting the views of the Crossrail 2 

Project Team on the above application, I confirm that the location of the proposed development 

as set out in the Scoping Report falls within the Limits of Safeguarding for Crossrail 2.  

In the event of a future application for planning permission being submitted the borough is 

required by the Directions to notify TfL/Crossrail 2.  Notification of any future application for 

planning permission should be forwarded to  Crossrail2@tfl.gov.uk  

The Scoping Report accompanying the submission refers to Crossrail 2 and provides an outline 

of the extent of the Crossrail 2 works that are proposed to form part of a future application for 

planning permission.  Other than acknowledging the inclusion of the Crossrail 2 works in the 

Scoping Report, TfL/Crossrail 2 has not reviewed the document further.  This view is given 

without prejudice to any response from other parts of TfL or the Mayor’s decision on this 

submission. 

 

The latest project developments can be found on the Crossrail 2 website 

www.crossrail2.co.uk  

I hope this information is helpful, but if you require any further information or assistance then 

please email crossrail2@tfl.gov.uk  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Transport for London  

Crossrail 2 

 

Safeguarding Manager 

4th Floor, North Wing 

55 Broadway 

London 

SW1H 0BD 

 

Phone: 020 3054 7018 

www.TfL.gov.uk 



Michael Johnson, Safeguarding Manager. 

 


